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Black Diamond Foundation May 2019 Update

Status of Fundraising Efforts

Your Black Diamond Foundation raises funds to support local charities in two

ways. One is the annual Black Diamond foundation golf tournament that

raised $ 35K last November. The second and primary source of funding is

direct donations from members of the Black Diamond community. Since

distribution of our annual report in early March, we have received $28K in

donations from 44 Black Diamond residents. The remainder of our funding

will come from additional direct donations throughout the year.  In 2018, we

were able to donate $148,675 to area organizations with the support of

150 members from our community. A huge thank you to all of our members

who continue to generously support the Black Diamond Foundation. For

those of you who have not yet contributed, it is never too late to support

the Foundation in our efforts to be good neighbors and make a difference for

our fellow Citrus County citizens.

Welcome New Foundation Board Members

We have recently added Roger Obenauf and Lisa Honnold as new members to

the Foundation Board. Both are active in the Black Diamond community and

bring a wealth of experience that will strengthen our board for the future.

Click here to see a full list of Board Members.

Golf Tournament

https://bdfinc.org/recipients
https://bdfinc.org/board


We have moved the date for the foundation golf tournament to January 20,

2020. A review of the tournament last November determined that a principal

cause of the low participation was the early date. A number of our members

are still not settled at Black Diamond until after the first of the year, often

returning north for the holidays after opening for the season. We understand

that we are adding some risk for bad weather but the hope is that greater

participation will result in more funds for the Foundation. The new date

should allow for participation of Professionals from our northern clubs that

are in the area for the PGA show. It is not too early to invite your friends and

summer pro!

 

Web Site

Click here to visit the new Black Diamond Foundation web site at

BDFinc.org

Have a great summer!

Foster Lamm

https://bdfinc.org

